
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: December 16, 2021, 2021 
Re: East Texas Holiday Hours   

On Friday, December 24, 2021 and December 31, 2021 the East Texas location will not 
have a 3rd shift during the hours of 2300 - 0700. During these hours the phones will be 
forwarded to the North Texas location in Bedford. If faxing orders, please fax to 817-
412-5729. Orders will be dispatched from the North Texas location in Bedford during 
these times.  
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